
 

C I T Y   O F   S H R E V E P O R T 
 

P.O. BOX 31109   SHREVEPORT, LA 71130  ⚫  505 TRAVIS STREET   SHREVEPORT, LA 71101 

Website: www.shreveportla.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       12 NOVEMBER 2024 

CONTACT:  MONIQUE BRUNS      PH (318) 673-6300 

 

 

THANKSGIVING DAY CHANGES FOR  

SHREVEPORT GARBAGE COLLECTIONS 

 

Due to the Thanksgiving Holiday on Thursday, November 28th there will be a change in the 

Shreveport garbage collection schedule.  Below you will find the revised schedule. 

 

Monday Nov. 25, 2024  No change in garbage collections. 

 

Tuesday Nov. 26, 2024  No change in garbage collections. 

 

Wednesday     Nov. 27, 2024  Thursday’s garbage will be collected. 
 

Thursday Nov. 28, 2024  HOLIDAY – No garbage will be collected. 

     Shreveport City offices will be closed. 

 

Friday  Nov. 29, 2024  No change in garbage collections. 

 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

No bulk collections will be scheduled for this week. All heavy items called in will be scheduled 

for a future collection day. If you need additional information or would like to request a heavy 

item (bulk) pick up, please call the Solid Waste Office at (318) 673-6300.  

 

The Woolworth Road Regional Solid Waste Facility, (Landfill) will be closed on Thursday, 

November 28th.  For more information about this facility, you may call (318) 925-3500. 

 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving  

 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING, 2024 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28TH          


